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To All Our Customers

Object: REACH DECLARATION

Dear Sirs,

as You well know, the REACH Regulations (#1907/2006 CE of European Parliament and
Board, December 18th, 2006) concerning registration, evaluation and authorization of chemical

substances has come into force since June 1st 2007.

We are hereby informing You that we are monitoring our suppliers in order to work according

to REACH Regulations and to be able to guarantee the punctual supply of our products.

Our products — extruded aluminium alloy profiles - according to REACH Regulations have to
be considered as “articles”; for this reason, according to Art.7 paragraph 1 Letter b, they are not

subject to reqistration: the substances held in our articles will not be released in working standard

conditions or in reasonable and foreseeable conditions.

As far as we know, our aluminium alloy extruded products DO NOT contain any of the
substances enumerated in the SVHC list published by ECHA updated on 21.01.2025, in a
concentration higher than the 0,1% (weight/weight).

If, in the next future, any substances present in our products with a concentration higher than
the 0,1% (weight/weight) are added on the SVHC list (which is updated every six months), you'll be
informed according to art. 33 of REACH Regulations.

The contact person at Viba S.p.A. for REACH Regulations is Mr. Edoardo Romelli

(edoardoromelli@viba.it)

We remain at Your disposal for any further information, and we send our best regards.

Brescia, 28 January 2025




